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The USD(AT&L) convened a Defense Acquisition Board (DAB) on November
18, 2005 to review the Global Hawk program. The board members agreed that this
program is critical to providing a persistent Intelligence, Surveillance, and
Reconnaissance (ISR) capability to the warfighter. Mr. Krieg agreed to a proposed
approach for how the program will proceed and encouraged the Air Force to continue to
instill program stability. He also challenged the acquisition community to adopt a more
agile strategy with a goal to provide needed capability to the warfighter as soon as
~ possible, consistent with an appropriate level of demonstrated system performance.
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